Recent Activities
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IPCC’s recent activities from February to May 2013
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P A media briefing was held to release the eighth issue of the IPCC

BT gg # i % ﬁﬁ = Newsletter.  Accompanied by Mr Daniel Mui (Deputy Secretary-
IPcc Press Conferencé General), Ir Albert Cheng (Chairman of the IPCC’s Publicity and Survey
Committee) presented the highlights of upcoming publicity initiatives
and outlined the latest IPCC Newsletter, including the release of the final
report on complaint cases arising from the visit by Mr Li Kegiang, IPCC
Report 2011/12, and an interview with two recently retired Committee
Members, Dr Hon Joseph Lee Kok-long (former Vice-Chairman) and
Dr Lawrence Lam Chi-kit. Moreover, Mr Mui detailed a complaint case
reflecting the IPCC’s meticulous and objective approach in examining
a complaint
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BEETXR  MRIBNREL - EERSLLE - B Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman), Dr Chan Pui-kwong, Mr Lawrence Ma
RELA « BIREig4+  EEEfE+ - &=  Yan-kwok, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen, Dr Carol
VA . .M . Ma Hok-ka, Miss Sandy Wong Hang-yee, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung,
|Hﬁi{ﬂ§§:§i§[ﬁ§zﬁiiﬁgﬁ Mr Clement Tao Kwok-lau, Dr Eugene Chan Kin-keung, Ir Dr Vincent
e e ™ e j; = nfkmlf “> Simon Ho and Mr Arthur Luk Yee-shun SC attended a meeting with
REE Qf‘( ANREEN - RFERANE representatives from CAPO. The CAPO representatives explained to the
MZBSRMBBAEAPNES - KF - BES  Committee Members the use of OC foam, water-filled barriers and body-
BB LW ITHEEE > EMESHZE S worn video cameras, as well as the procedures in making an arrest. This
BB AR NBSEB)H) TR o heightened Committee Members’ knowledge of the methods used by the
Police in handling public order events.
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BRI E S ITEET - FuhTHE - UREZEF  Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung, Mr Clement

EEAANSTIFHNES R - ERELLEL - BEfEs%  Tao Kwok-lau, Dr Eugene Chan Kin-keung and Ir Dr Vincent

MBS - PRI R A R At A S[mon Ho met with representatives from the Hong Kong Human

ML ZT R QT o Rights Monitor to learn more about their views on the 1 January

o = e procession, the setting up of street stalls and how the Police handle
public order events.
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Mr Jat Sew-Tong
(Chairman) attended a
lunch meeting with Mr
Andy Tsang Wai-hung,

Commissioner of Police
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MrJat Sew-Tong (Chairman), Hon ChanKin-por, Ms Christine
Fang Meng-sang, Dr Chan Pui-kwong, Mr Lawrence Ma
Yan-kwok, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-
kuen, Dr Carol Ma Hok-ka, Miss Sandy Wong Hang-yee,
Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung, Mr
Gerard Chung Wai-hung, Mr Clement Tao Kwok-lau, Dr
Eugene Chan Kin-
keung, Ir DrVincent
Simon Ho and Mr
Arthur  Luk Yee-
shun SC attended
a lunch meeting
with Commissioner
of Police and other
officials.
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RiEBRAAE ERRELELE B EBEL T RERR L Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau
AERMAESARTESTE @ BEMFSEZT S Yuk-kuen and Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung met with representatives
TRBETHEDR - REARESREZAEERHS from the Civil Human Rights Front (CHRF) to understand their views

N e s N BN on police arrangements during the 1 January procession. The
TH?E=zE , A FTER || 4 . e . i o
;@sz 2 ZEET@J fﬂif @E iff &@fﬁ representatives from CHRF expressed their opinions on a number of
FES A BSHSZENER - BESFBIENH issues, including police restrictions on setting up street stalls and the

AR AR o use of long range acoustic device as well as body-worn video cameras.
The IPCC will discuss these issues internally and will follow-up.
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Ms Christine Fang Meng-sang, Mr Lawrence Ma Yan-
kwok, Mr Simon Ip Shing-hing, Ms Noeline Lau Yuk-kuen,
Mr Adrian Yip Chun-to, Mr Gerard Chung Wai-hung, Mr
Clement Tao Kwok-lau, and Ir Dr Vincent Simon Ho met with
representatives from professional drivers groups in order to
obtain their opinions on the way traffic police enforce the
law. Attending the meeting were representatives from the
Federation of Hong Kong Transport Worker Organizations,
the New World First Bus Company Staff Union, the
Concrete Industry Workers Union, the Mixer Truck Drivers

— Association,
(i)l: ‘ the Transport
Ft and Logistics
Exe Workers Union
and the Hong
_ Kong Dumper

Truck Drivers
Association.
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The IPCC had a meeting with Professor Tim Prenzler, Chief Investigator of
the Australian Research Council Centre of Excellence in Policing and Security
(CEPS) and Professor of the School of Criminology and Criminal Justice
at Griffith University, Queensland, Australia. The IPCC provided him an
introduction of its roles and functions, and exchanged views with Mr Prenzler
on how the Police enforce their duties in Hong Kong and Australia.
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Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman) was invited to speak in a public lecture
held by the Centre for Comparative and Public Law, the Centre for Civil
Society and Governance and the Department of Government and Public
Administration of the Faculty of Law at the University of Hong Kong. The
topic of this public lecture is “Public Dispute Resolution in Hong Kong: A
Practitioner’'s Note”.
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Hon Abraham Shek Lai-him, Mr Eric
Cheung Tat-ming and IPCC Secretariat
staff took part in the Sports Day of the
Police Service Quality Wing.
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During this open meeting, the IPCC has

continuously followed up with the Police on
arrangements related to public order events
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and ways of service improvement arising BRSNS RTRENEREEERRERBENREL -

from case examination. Souvenir was presented to Mr Tang How-kong, Director of Managemenmt Services, Hong Kong Police Force

ESEEE o SENUHR « 201358  IPCC Newsletter o Issue No.9 ¢ MAY 2013



Recent Activities

BXERILR

AR/ RLHESES ,
Arranging attachment programme to Representatives from
Public Security Bureau of the Tianjin and Beijing Municipality

BEZae AT EMALRELEA RIEREMZA  The IPCC has arranged a one-week attachment programme for Mr Sha Mo
2 RRE T4+ 2HE T — ARSI - 47 of Public Security Bureau of the Tianjin Municipality, and Ms Liu Yezi of Public
e HARY . T ARES e ) B R AN Security Bureau of the Beijing Municipality. During their stay with the IPCC,
Wi LoEEEeEARTReE ) the representatives learned more about the role of the IPCC and the works of

s s ; %;m B A A the vetting team, as well as attended the IPCC’s case conference. They also
REFFREFERR paid a visit to CAPO.
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Mr Eric Cheung Tat-ming, Dr Chan Pui-kwong, Mr Lawrence
Ma Yan-kwok, Mr Edwin Cheng Shing-lung and Secretariat
staff were invited to attend the CAPO ISO 10002:2004
certificate presentation ceremony, to support the Police
Force’s service quality improvement.
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Media Interviews with Chairman
and Secretary-General
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From April to May, Mr Jat Sew-Tong (Chairman) was interviewed by
South China Morning Post, Ming Pao, Hong Kong Economic Journal
and AM730, he also participated in a TV programme, “News Decoder”
of Phoenix TV, to introduce the IPCC and its duties.

Mr Ricky Chu (Secretary-General) was also invited to be the guest for TV programme
“Sunday Whiz” of Cable TV, together with Ms Hon Cyd HO Sau-lan, member of Panel on
Security. Mr Ricky Chu also attended the “News Magazine” of NOW TV, to discuss issues
related to the police’s power and handling of protestors.
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